
ITEM 6

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

There is one question from a member of the public.

1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor J Kent 

“In his budget speech the Chancellor intimated the Government would 
devolve power to Local Government to decide issues regarding 
“Sunday Trading”.  It is suggested that the current restriction of 6 hours 
trading on a Sunday imposed on shopping malls and other large stores 
be lifted and the hours of trading should be in line with those permitted 
for small shops and businesses.  Should your administration inherit 
such powers would you give me some idea as to what you would 
propose?”  


